DE 0195

From: Raymond S. Burton [mailto:ray.burton@myfairpoint.net]

Sent: Saturday, March 26, 2011 8:59 AM

To: lori.normand@puc.nh.gov; Smith, Kim; pgrenier30@hotmail.com; John Gallus;
JohnLynch77@aol.com; gbald@dred.state.nh.us

Subject:

Memo to the NH Public Utilities Commissioners:

The Laidlaw Project for the City of Berlin-Gorham Area has been in play for several months before the NH
PUC. | write again in support

of this project. If any area of NH is in need of jobs it is Coos County. Potential finance resources may be
loosing their interest and not stay with this project.

I'beg and plead with you to approved this project,

Ray Burton,
Councilor Distinct one
State of New Hampshire.




